
3rd July  
2015 
Newsletter 

 
 
 
 

 
We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours 

confidence, respect and a love of learning and prepares 
children for the challenges and adventures of life 

 

 
 

Mazey Day 2015 
 

Foxes Lane, Mousehole, 
Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6QQ 

T: 01736 731427 
www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk/


A HUGE Thank You to 
all the children and 
families who turned 
out for our Mazey Day 
parade.  We certainly 
filled the streets with 
colour and music.  The costumes looked beautiful too! 
We had a bit of a struggle getting our turtle through 
Mousehole, but he certainly did us proud on the day. A 
special 'thank you' to Claire who created him. It was 
lovely for the children to see a work of art progress from 
start to finish.  We would also like to thank you for your 
donations, in particular The Old Coastguard Hotel.  
Thank you again for all your time and effort everyone.   



The school play, Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory, is almost upon us!  
Reserve Thursday, 16th July, in your diary 
with a performance at 1:00pm and another at 6:30pm.  
The children are working really hard to make this a fun 
production for you all. Hopefully, you will have received 
details of what your child needs to wear and any props 
that may be required. If you are having any difficulties 
with these items please let Mrs Newborn know as soon 
as possible. Tickets will go on sale very soon from the 
school office.  As our hall can only seat 140 people for 
each performance, we are having to limit the tickets to 
two per child in school, on a first come basis.  Any spare 
tickets will be made available on the show date. 

 

Twenty one of our children competed in the Cornwall 
School Games on the 26th June in St Austell.  The High 5 
team finished in 5th place and the basketball team 
finished in joint 6th with the hockey team in 4th place.  
Despite appalling conditions all the children played 
brilliantly.  Thank you to the three team captains and to 
Mr & Mrs Roynon and Mrs Hills for driving. 



Can we please ask parents to respect our neighbours and 
Park Responsibly when collecting and dropping off 
children.  Residents have been requested to take pictures 
of poor parking and report back to school.  Your 
consideration would be 
appreciated. 
 

At this week’s Celebration 
Assembly Star Award’s 
the certificates went to 
Meghan and Flo in 
Dinghy Class, Daisy and Soloman in Skiff Class, Sennen 
and Morgan in Sloop Class and Suzanna, Iris and Caitlyn 
in Schooner Class. Congratulations and well done, you 
are all shining Mousehole stars! 
 

Diary Dates for information: 
 Monday, 6th July – Hinduism religious education workshop. 

 Wednesday, 8th July – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
themed lunch. 

 Thursday, 9th July – iOrchestra event. 

 Thursday, 9th July – Non uniform day in aid of the Ronnie 
Richards Foundation – school defibrillator purchase. 

 Thursday, 16th July – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
performance at 1:00pm and 6:30pm. 

 Friday, 17th July – Start of sports week until end of term. 

 Monday, 20th July – Sports Day 1:00-3:00pm. 

 Thursday, 23rd July – Year 6 leavers assembly at 1:30pm. 

 Thursday, 23rd July - Last day of term and start of holidays. 

 Monday, 7th September - start of Autumn term. 
 

Check out our website for all up to date information and events! 
 

Have a great weekend! 


